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In regards to HB 243, I am writing this in opposition of this horrible bill. There is not 

one thing in this bill that will make our cities, counties, or state safer.  Attacking the 

rights of law abiding citizens throughout Oregon is hopefully a death sentence for the 

reelection for those that support these tyrannical policies. I hopefully to see recalls in 

the near future for so many.  


